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Dear Melissa,
  

Call to prayer and action 

Greetings to members of the Presbyterian Mission Agency Board,
mid council executives, and friends,
Thanks to the collaborative efforts of our team, our call to prayer and
action following the tragic events in Boston was issued immediately
and then later translated into Spanish and Korean.

For updated information on how to join with other Presbyterians in
responding to the acts of violence at the Boston Marathon or
for  worship resources (PDF) for use in times of disaster, visit the
website of Presbyterian Disaster Assistance.

Faithfully yours,
 Linda   
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